
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 27 May 2004 

11. COMMUNITY ADVOCATE’S UPDATE (Cont’d) 
 
 Further to clause 7 (Part B) of this report the Board also resolved: 
 
 Report of Seminar Meeting held on 28 April 2004 
 
 To adopt the submissions as its formal submissions on the Long Term Council Community Plan 

(2004/14) with the following changes: 
 
 5. The Board also submits that a management plan for the use of the water for flat water sports on 

the Avon River at Kerrs Reach be investigated as an urgent priority. 
 
 39. The Board also notes that the Hagley and Ferrymead wards have a high greenspace 

workload/need and that this should be recognised through greater staff resource allocation. 
 
 


